Everett Public Schools
Elementary School Boundaries

Does your family live in one of the
following attendance areas?

CedarWood Mill Creek Silver Firs
Forest View Monroe Silver Lake
Jefferson Penny Creek Woodside

If so, the elementary school your child will attend
may change for Fall 2019 when Everett Public ,
Schools opens a new elementary school on 180th |
at the south end of the district. '

A committee of parents and principals represent-
ing each of these schools is now studying current
boundaries and will recommend changes to the
superintendent in May 2018. The superintendent
will make recommendations to the Board of Direc-
tors who are planning to finalize boundaries in the
fall of 2018—about a year prior to the school’s
opening.

Part of the committee process includes public forums for representatives of the commit-
tee to share this work in progress. A final proposal will not be presented at this forum.
Two forums are scheduled:

Monday, Feb. 26
6:30-8 p.m.
Heatherwood Middle School cafeteria

Wednesday, Feb. 28
6:30-8 p.m.
Gateway Middle School cafeteria

Both sessions will include a short presentation and an opportunity for families to provide
feedback for the committee’s consideration. Information about the boundary adjustment
process is available online, www.everettsd.org, under the community tab, or by contact-
ing Dr. Gerard Holzman at 425 385 4192. Please also contact Dr. Holzman for accommo-
dations—ADA or language.
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